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Important Polling Location Update for Spotswood Elementary Voters 
in Harrisonburg 

Harrisonburg, VA – The City of Harrisonburg Voter Registrar’s Office is notifying voters 
assigned to the Spotswood Elementary School polling location of a temporary change to 
the entrance for the upcoming Democratic Primary Election on Tuesday, June 17, 2025. 

On June 17 only, voters will enter the polling location through door 12 in the Garden 
Atrium off Carlton Street, instead of the usual cafeteria entrance. This change is due to 
a temporary facility adjustment and is specific to this election date only. 

Important details for voters: 

• New Entrance Location: 
Garden Atrium entrance (door 12) off Carlton Street 

• Parking: 
Voters should park on Carlton Street or in the main school parking lot. 
Curbside voting and accessible parking will be relocated to the Garden Atrium 
parking lot to ensure easy access for all. 

• Directional Signage: 
Clear signage will be posted around the school to direct voters to the correct 
entrance and parking areas. 

We appreciate the public’s understanding and cooperation as we make this temporary 
adjustment to ensure a smooth and accessible voting experience. 

For questions or assistance, voters may contact the Harrisonburg Voter Registrar’s 
Office at (540) 432-7707 or visit www.harrisonburgva.gov/registrar 
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